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September 12, 2017

Mr. Edmund Oborny
Vice President

BIO-WEST, Inc.

1812 Central Commerce Court

Round Rock, TX 78664

Re: Contract Renewal No. 4 for the Comprehensive Biological Monitoring Program for Comal and
San Marcos Springs Ecosystems Project

Dear Mr. Oborny:

Please regard this letter as the fourth and final formal authorized renewal of the Contract No. 14-689-
HCP ("Contract") originally dated February 12,2014 between the Edwards Aquifer Authority ("EAA")
and BIO-WEST, INC. ("Contractor") for the Comprehensive Biological Monitoring Program for
Comal and San Marcos Springs ecosystems project.

The original Contract term, which was February 12, 2014 through December 31, 2014, has been
renewed three times. The Contract is hereby renewed and extended for an additional year pursuant to
the provisions of Article 1, paragraph 1.3, thereunder. The new Contract expiration date shall be
December 31, 2018. The Contract is renewed and extended under the same terms and conditions
originally set forth in the existing Contract except as amended below. The total annual amount under
the Contract, as now renewed and amended, is not to exceed $734,352.

Please sign below to reflect your approval and acceptance of this renewal of the Contract and return a
signed original of this letter to the EAA.

Please contact the EAA immediately if you have any questions about this Contract renewal.

Sincerely,

Roland Ruiz

General Manager

APPROVED AND ACCEPTED:

BIO-WEST. INC

Edmund L. Oborny, Date
Vice-President
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